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Bark Park to Close for the Day on Tuesday, 
January 26  

 
The City of Calabasas has announced that the Bark Park will be closed 
tomorrow (January 26) to discourage gatherings in light of increased COVID-
19 infections and the one-year anniversary of the fatal helicopter accident in 
the area.  The Bark Park will re-open on Wednesday, January 27.  
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